Centara Grand Mirage Beach Resort Pattaya
reopens to welcome guests on 6th June 2020

The government has given permission for hotels to open again and Centara is very excited to reopen
Centara Grand Mirage Beach Resort Pattaya this week on 6th June 2020.

Centara Grand Mirage Beach Resort Pattaya is pleased to welcome all guests back starting on 6th
June 2020 and we are particularly happy that you have chosen to stay with us.

To ensure a safe stay, we have launched our “Centara Complete Care” programme, to ensure the
continued safety, protection and wellbeing of our guests and employees. This includes enhanced
measures in health, hygiene, sanitation and social distancing.

We look forward to welcoming you all back to Centara Grand Mirage Beach Resort Pattaya. For
more information of Centara Complete Care Programme please visit
https://www.centarahotelsresorts.com/centara-complete-care/

To make a reservation, please follow the link below:

Booking: https://bit.ly/2U156im

Email: cmbr@chr.co.th

Telephone: 038-301-234, 038-051-200

Contact Admin: https://www.messenger.com/t/Centaragrandmirage
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